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Parents, 

The Zachary Community School District is committed to the safety and health of our students and staff. 

We are working extremely hard to keep our schools open through this COVID surge. Each of us needs 

to do our part to lessen exposure. We strongly recommend that you monitor for symptoms daily. If you 

or anyone in your household has tested positive for COVID, has COVID-like symptoms, or has been 

exposed, please remain home and notify your school using the link below. Anyone who attends school 

with symptoms increases the possibility of spread throughout classrooms and may result in even more 

quarantined students and staff.  

 

Student COVID Notification/Reporting 

Please click on the Student Notification/Reporting Form to report if your child: 

• has tested positive for COVID-19 

• has been in close contact with a COVID-positive individual or  

• is experiencing COVID-like symptoms 

Please do not come to school. Your absence will be excused, and you will be contacted by a ZCSD 

employee. 

 

 

Stop The Spread 

Click here to find more information on symptoms, testing, contact tracing, quarantining, and reporting.    

 

 

We appreciate your effort and assistance. 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vZEtDG8eg02CnrRkxyCLlzv-gLvO689Gq_oUQ-VUeIJUOTMxRjZVWjNQRTNYQlE2VlZYT0k2MTAwWC4u&wdLOR=cD5A090BA-AA92-45FF-82AA-E1B535420680
http://www.zacharyschools.org/Documents/Parents_and_Students/StopTheSpread_1_23_2022.pdf
http://www.zacharyschools.org/Documents/Parents_and_Students/StopTheSpread_1_23_2022.pdf

